
 

Taking care of your Sewer Network in Pittenweem – Project Update. 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
We are investing in and upgrading the sewer 
network to help reduce sewer flooding and 
protect the local environment.  This 
newsletter is to provide a further update on 
progress as we continue the sewer 
improvement works and head towards the 
final phases of our work in East Shore. 
 
Update:   
Our previous newsletter in May advised of a 
planned completion date of mid-June.  
Unfortunately, we have encountered some 
unforeseen issues regarding our remaining 
works which has impacted our completion 
date.   
 
With regards the works along East Shore, 
we experienced a delay with sample results 
returning.  This meant we were unable to 
progress the water main diversion as quickly 
as we would have liked. 
 
The water main diversion is now complete, 
and we are continuing our works on the two 
manholes (at No18 and No5 East Shore 
Approx) to completion. 
 
Work to reinstate the cobbled area around 
the new CSO chamber is ongoing. 
  
The final phase of the outfall work in the 
outer harbour is scheduled to commence 
from Tuesday 18th June.  As previously 
advised, this final section of the outfall works 
will be constructed by utilizing a dredging 
vessel located within the outer harbour. 
   
 

Important Scottish Water Information Updated Timeline: 
East Shore - The main works on East Shore 
are currently planned to be completed by 5th 
July with reinstatements/site demobilising 
completed by 12th July. 
 
As this section of works are completed, we will 
look to reduce the working area required.  This 
will allow us to remove some of the parking 
restrictions currently in place. 
 
Outfall – The outfall works which will restart 
from 18th June, are planned to be completed by 
1st July (weather dependant).   
 
Following the completion of the outfall, we will 
then carry out some works to abandon the 
existing outfall pipe in The Gyles.  This work 
will be localised and have a small working area. 
 
General Information: 
 
Traffic Management: The current traffic 
management is set up to ensure we maintain 
vehicle access through East Shore along to Mid 
and West Shore.  Please help us to maintain 
this by adhering to the current parking 
restrictions that are in place. 

Image: Ongoing East Shore Works 

 
 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Pittenweem Arts Festival:  We are 
committed to being clear of all our working 
areas well in advance of the festival and we 
are liaising with the arts festival organisers 
regards this. 

The site compound beside the cemetery will 
also be cleared prior to the event. 

 

Work Completion Update:   

As we work towards completion we may 
require to work some weekends.  We are 
working to ensure the final stages of our 
works are completed as soon as possible and 
we anticipate works to be completed and site 
cleared by 12th July 2024. 

 

 

  

 
 
 

Project Information:  Further information 
about our project can be found at 
www.scottishwater.co.uk/Pittenweem 
 
We thank you for your continued patience, 
co-operation and understanding whilst we 
continue these essential works. 
 
If you have any further queries, please 
contact Scottish Water customer helpline 
on 0800 0778778 quoting 
‘Capital/505339/CWA/Pittenweem’. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
Clive Duncan 
Customer Manager  
Caledonia Water Alliance 


